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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 Support: HB 2315

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially supports HB 2315, which ncreases amount
of noneconomic damages that may be awarded in civil action seeking damages
arising out of bodily injury.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.
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